
Report to the Council meeting of 17 March 2005 

13. NOTICES OF MOTION 
 
 RATE INCREASES 
 
 Councillor Broughton has given notice pursuant to Standing Order 2.16 that she proposes to move the 

following motion: 
 
 “1. That for this coming year (2005/06) the Council only accept a rate increase of between 2.0% 

and 2.7%, being in line with the current rate of inflation. 
 
 2. That future rate increase projections in the Long Term Council Community Plan be in line with 

the predicted general rate of inflation or less. 
 
 3. That management table options to bring this year’s rate increase in line with the above.” 
 
 The foregoing motion is also supported by Councillors Shearing, Harrow and Crighton. 
 
 RE-ESTABLISHMENT OF JOINT COMMITTEE WITH ENVIRONMENT CANTERBURY  
 
 Councillor Crighton has given notice pursuant to Standing Order 2.16 that she proposes to move the 

following motion: 
 
 “That the Christchurch City Council re-establish the Joint Committee with Environment Canterbury 

that operated successfully up till 2001 when it was discontinued, and that the Joint Committee should: 
 
 1. Meet bi-monthly to share information and proactively pursue the best outcomes for 

Christchurch; and 
 
 2. Report directly to both Councils on any recommendations or conclusions agreed, or on any 

issues discussed.” 
 
 


